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01273 857456 

 

Dear Parishioners and Friends of Holy Trinity Church Poynings 

We would like to invite all children of The Parish to help decorate our church to celebrate Easter 

this year by bringing along to Holy Trinity a 'Shoebox model Easter garden', examples of the 

format are shown in the pictures, the content should represent Easter. 

The model gardens need to be made with items that can 

be composted or recycled, as we would be unable to 

return them to you. 

If you would like to help make our church look amazing, 

please bring your shoebox models to Holy Trinity on 

Saturday 3rd April, between 10.00 and 12.00am, 

when Nicki & Leane will be preparing the church flowers. 

Holy Trinity will be open from 2pm and for the rest 

of the weekend welcoming visitors to enjoy our 

Easter display. 

Meanwhile, we would welcome your gifts to the Family 

Support Work food bank. Items can be left in the 

labelled box in the church porch and will be collected on 

Saturday March 27th. Thank you. 

 

 

 

Palm crosses can be collected from the church porch 

after 12.00 noon on Palm Sunday, 28th March. 

 

A Good Friday children’s service will be zoomed from St 

Andrew’s Edburton at 4.00pm on 2nd April, as will our 

Easter Sunday service at 10.30am on 4th April. Please 

let me know if you would like to join in. 

 

With every blessing. 

Revd Tim, Rector   Nigs, Churchwarden   Anna, Churchwarden 

revtimharford@gmail.com  nigsdigby@aol.com   anamum@aol.com  
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